September 24, 2013
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

As you are an adjacent property owner, you are being notified that the Council of the Town of
Rimbey is considering Bylaw 888/13 to amend the Land Use Bylaw and will be holding a public
hearing regarding this bylaw prior to second reading. The Public Hearing will take place on
Monday, October 7, 2013, at 7:00 pm in Council Chambers at the Town Office located at 4938 —
50 Avenue.

Bylaw 888/13 would amend Land Use Bylaw 762/04 to reclassify parcels 1 through 5, located in
PT of SW 22-42-2-W5, Phase | from CR County Residential to C2 Highway Commercial, as
shown on the attached map. The purpose of the rezone application would allow for future
development of the site.
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Written submissions to Council regarding this proposed bylaw will be accepted or received on or
before 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 3, 2013. Submissions may be addressed to:

Assistant CAO
Box 350

Rimbey, AB
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Re: Bylaw 888-13

Verbal representation may be arranged by calling the Town Office prior to 1:.00 p.m. on
Thursday, October 3, 2013, at 403-843-2113.

Melissa Beebe
Assistant CAO



